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     Walking through the school gate, there was a grape vine trellis hanging with bunches of grapes. Further inside, 

passing the glass door, was a fishing boat, lining and netting with big fat fish. This was the first year that Lau Tak School held 

a Thanksgiving Party. With other edible food and playful games, it highlighted the true spirit of the season thanks, gratitude, 

love, caring and sharing. 

 

      Wearing causal clothes and dressing up as country kids, children took photos on the fishing boat as well as at the 

grape vine trellis. Teachers arranged many stall games for the students. Not only did the students know about the origin of 

Thanksgiving Day, they also learnt a lot of vocabularies about the seasonal event. Most importantly, students could express 

their love and appreciation for all the good things in their life: family, school, friends, health and food. 

 

      Big thanks to the parents for they delicately prepared turkey, sauces and some fruit. The food was yummy and 

delicious. Another big thank was granted to the teachers. They designed seven stall games with e-learning quizlet, bowling, 

tossing ball, hand-printing, shooting, and feeding the turkey. One of the booths was sticking feathers on a big turkey.  On 

each feather, there were thoughtful and heartfelt messages of thanks and greetings.  

 

     One of the English Ambassadors expressed, “I hope that English Ambassadors can help with the stall game design in 

the coming year. Greetings on the feathers is a really fun idea. Some games can be set as a competition to make the event 

more energetic. I especially like the photo taking part as there are various props.  The parade brings the event to its climax. 

As for the Thanksgiving party, I would like to have more food varieties such as pumpkin pies and sweet desserts. Gratefully, 

I have million thanks to all the parents, teachers and the principal for dedicating their time and energy onto the occasion.” 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


